
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 1/16/2014 11:36:45 AM 
To: 'valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov' (valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Tse, Rick (rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov); Lok, Ronald E. (ronald.lok@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(ronald.lok@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: CWC Demobilization 

Valerie, Rick and Ron, 

I found out today that CWC's demobilization is scheduled to commence at 7:00 am this 
Monday, January 20th. 

Attached is a notice that was sent to parties today. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 9:56 AM 
To: 'vaierie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Subject: CWC Demobilization 
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Valerie, 

Thanks for your approval yesterday to allow Cleveland Wrecking Company to demobilize and 
get off the Kern site. I thought you might be interested in the attached list of items that will be 
removed from the site as part of CWC's demobilization process. I will let you know when the 
demobilization will take place once it is scheduled. 

As always, let me know if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

Erik 
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